
ARTICLES

Mary Jane, M.D.: What Should Kentucky Employers
Know About The Latest Developments Concerning
Medical Marijuana?
October 1, 2023 Indianapolis

Aaron Vance co-authored an article, “Mary Jane, M.D.: What Should
Kentucky Employers Know About the Latest Developments Concerning
Medical Marijuana?”, that published in the Louisville Bar Association’s
monthly publication, Bar Briefs. The article discusses recent updates to
federal and state marijuana laws in anticipation of Kentucky’s legalization
of medical cannabis in 2025. 
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